NOTE: The information in this notice on 9/26/2019 was incorrectly identified as a Product
Recall. The correct notice is a Product Withdrawal.

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product withdrawal:

Description lot#  |[ExpDate  |INDC lupc |
IAIMOVIG INJ 70MG/ML 2 Al Lots | I55513084102 |[35551384102 |
[AIMOVIG INJ 70MG/ML 2 |AllLots | 155513084102 [35551384102 |

Amgen is withdrawing the above items/Iots due a discontinuation of this package sizing. This
withdrawal is to the retail level. Affected product started shipping January 1, 2019.

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required.




